Bus Drop-off Policy
For Kindergarten* and 1st Grade Students

Dear Parents of
Kindergarten and First Grade Students:

The current expectation of the Central Bucks School District
transportation department is that 3 parent, guardian or responsible older
sibling will meet kindergarten and first grade students for drop-off at the
bus stop, or will be within sight distance. When no responsible party is
available, bus dnvers will contact the school and transportation office
and retum the child to school or to the transportation office where the
parents can be contacted.

For the safety of our students, the school board recently approved thus
procedure as a formal policy. Since this has been the procedure for
some time_ farmhes should not expenence any change m their drop-off
procedure.  Because bus dnvers have been educated as to the
formalization of the policy. some famuhes may expenence some mitial

The mtent of these procedures 1s to enhance the safety of our youngest students. Obwiously there are a
lot of dynamucs mvolved i child care and supervision. Neighbors may provide child care coverage for
each other as adult schedules sometimes conflict with bus stop schedules. Grandparents may be visiting
and providng child care. There are many scenanos that can exast for chuld care, and 1t 15 sometumes

difficult for bus drrvers to determune who 15 an authonzed caregiver for children when the standard bus

stop “routine” has changed.

The best practice 15 to communicate with your bus dnver if
a change in the bus stop child care routine takes place. For
example, please explan to the dnver if it 15 OK to release
your child to a neighbor if the parent or older sibling 1s not
available, Working and communicating with your child’s
bus dnver will help everyone add extra secunty for our
youngest students.

Questions about the policy may be directed to
267-893-4000 or through the website at
www.cbsd org/bus/parent_inquury htm.

¥4 M Kindergarten snudents only have drop-off twice a year, on the reversed early dismiszal days.




